
July 6, 2022

Dear Lap Sponsor:

We would first like to thank you for your previous support of Classic Laps. The 2022
racing season is under way and we are hoping that you will continue your support and participate
in our 2022 Classic event.

For this exciting 2022 race season, we are going to make this participation as simple as
possible. Each lap sponsorship will be $30 consisting of a payout of $20 for the leader of that
lap and $10 for the second position of that lap. You can sponsor any lap for any division,
Supermodified 200 laps, SBS 60 laps and 350 Winged Super 50 laps. There is always the
option to donate more than the $30 per lap and this will be acknowledged.

With the season already underway and Classic right around the corner, we are going to
make this lap sponsorship program the most lucrative for the race teams, we are going to start
fresh in 2022 and will not hold any laps you may have previously sponsored in the past years. It
will be first come first serve on any lap or laps.

We have enclosed an order form for your use to return with your payment ASAP to
reserve your favorite lap or laps. You can send this back to the Speedway or give to myself,
Michelle Barzee at the track with car # 31, 350 Super. I will also be selling these after the 350
heat races across from the Tiki Bar in the stands weekly. Cutoff date to be on the bill board and
the program will be August 20, 2022. So please get these in before this date.

We look forward to your continued support and will be posting the progress on social
media and through Oswego Speedway advertisements, so keep a look out for your contribution.

Again, thank you for your previous sponsorship and pass the word to friends, family,
sponsors and fans who might be interested in joining the greatest fans of Oswego Speedway.

Sincerely,

Michelle Barzee

Oswego Speedway


